
   

 

 

 

                           ‘Great oaks from little acorns grow’  

   Autumn Term (2) 2021- Week 6 & 7 

 
“A tree is known by 

the 

kind of fruit it bears.” 

– Matthew 12:33 

 

“Keep your roots 
deep in Him and your 

lives built on Him.” 

– Colossians 2:7 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Dear Lord, 

We want to thank all 

the people helping 

those in need this 

Christmas, including 

the NHS. 

Help us to enjoy 

Christmas with our 

families, 

Amen 

 

Max 

 
 

 

 

Superstars 
 

 Wk 6 

Acorn Class: Walter  

Beech Class: Oliver  

Oak Class: 
Leo & 

Adam 

 
 

Good To 

Be Green 

Well done 

to all the children who 

have been ‘green’ during  

Week 6 and 7 

 

Congratulations to 

everyone who received 

their Green Certificates this 

fortnight. 

Sports Stars 

 

 Wk 6 

Acorn Class: Jazmine 

Beech Class: Alfie 

Oak Class: Sophia 
 

Gold Awards 
 

Dylan ~ Wave 1 swimming 

The Watsons ~ Santa run in 

Monmouth 

Evvie ~ ‘Hobby’ badge in 
Cubs 

Lottie V ~ Stagecoach 2 

year participation 

certificate 

 
December 

Birthdays 

Eliza, Lottie V, Lily 

G, Bella, Lukii, 

Evvie & Lily W.  

 

Table of the 

Week:  

Week 6 

Table of the 

Term  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Team of the Week 
 

Wk 6 

GARRON 
Wk 7 

GARRON 
 

 

Attendance Autumn 

Term = 96.2% 
 

 

 

Christmas Nativity… 

We hope that you enjoyed the virtual Christmas performance and yesterday’s outdoor 
Carol concert.  

Thank you again for providing the children with their costumes  and a HUGE THANK YOU 

to all the staff for making the retelling of the story of Christmas for the children so special 

and memorable.  

 

Llangrove Pupil Post… 

Thank you if you made a donation and requested for the children to deliver post around the 

village. All post was delivered yesterday.    £47 was raised for our school council. 

Achievements 

Creativity  

Opportunity  

Respect  

Nurture  

Spirituality  

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=cartoon+banana+face+clipart+&view=detailv2&&id=1094C0F6A5E40B72E3430B84D958E28BE4AD3D7E&selectedIndex=3&ccid=lQXoUpeI&simid=608011544206640629&thid=OIP.M9505e85297882068944c87e7b202b414o2
http://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=Az_6xdjBFxJU5VAAbwtNBQx.;_ylu=X3oDMTIyOGphM2kyBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM1NzFjOTQzYWNiZDViODRiZjM0ZGRiZDliZWNlZDZlZQRncG9zAzEEaXQDYmluZw--?back=http://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/search/images?p=good+to+be+green&fr=chr-yie10&fr2=piv-web&tab=organic&ri=1&w=300&h=210&imgurl=www.aldermansgreen.coventry.sch.uk/images/school/good-to-be-green.jpg&rurl=http://www.aldermansgreen.coventry.sch.uk/school/behaviour.html&size=25.8KB&name=Image+:+It&#39;s+<b>good+to+be+green</b>+card&p=good+to+be+green&oid=571c943acbd5b84bf34ddbd9beced6ee&fr2=piv-web&fr=chr-yie10&tt=Image+:+It%26#39;s+<b>good+to+be+green</b>+card&b=0&ni=21&no=1&ts=&tab=organic&sigr=11vufh12r&sigb=13ccvkm73&sigi=125rqslff&sigt=11dn820jd&sign=11dn820jd&.crumb=aZYdUa5qh..&fr=chr-yie10&fr2=piv-web


Special Visitor… 

On Thursday the children were very surprised to have 

their carol concert rehearsal interrupted by a surprise 

visitor…Father Christmas. He had heard how good the 
children have been and brought them each a 

present. 

A BIG THANK YOU to the PTFA for supporting Santa 😉 

Christmas Holiday Reading… 

 

We are sure the children will love reading (or listening to you read) 

their book from Santa.  

We know that the Christmas holidays are a busy time but please 

can you  record any reading your child does between now and 

the new term in their Reading Record – it might be books or 

annuals they find under the Christmas tree or even instructions for a 

new board or computer game played.  

 
 

Christmas Crafts… 

The children really enjoyed making their christmas crafts – they have painted glass jars to make 

Christmas dream jars (insprired by the BFG) and snow scene jars to hold star biscuits, woven vegatation 

into wreaths, moulded clay into cute ‘candle holder’ reindeer; used mod-roc to create christmas tree 

decoarations and BFG inspired elves; used lollipop sticks to create tree decorations.  

Thank you for your donations – the children were proud to ‘present’ them to you in the hall this week. 
 

     

 

A total of £321 was raised – all the money raised goes directly to benefit the children as it will be shared 

between the three classes. 

 

 



Rudolph Run... 

What a wonderful sight it was this morning all of the children taking part in raising money 

for St. Michael’s Hospice. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you everyone who has donated via our 

JustGiving page – your donations have exceeded our target of £250. An amazing £430 has been 

raised at the last count! Plus cash donations  

 

There's still plenty of time to donate via our JustGiving page, follow the link below. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/llangrove-ce-academy 

 



Forest Schools this half term… 

Beech Class have thoroughly enjoyed Forest School this half term. They have made Mud Aliens, using 

powder paint to colour the mud and laid traps to catch their own aliens, created Christmas wreaths, 

we learnt about how to light a fire and how to do so safely as part of our topic ‘Maybe it’s because I’m 
a Londoner’ 

They ended the sessions by lighting a fire and cooking Welsh Cakes linking to our Geography topic of 

countries of the UK. 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak class will be enjoying Forest School in the Spring term. It will take place on Mondays. The first 

session will be Monday 10th January.  

After School Clubs will be starting the week commencing the 10th January on a 

Monday and Wednesday after school.  Details will be sent out the first week back. 

Thank you for all your support in 2021 
from 

Mrs Dean, Mr Fox, Miss Gee, Mrs Townson, 
Mrs Williams, Mrs Deloyde, Mrs Howie, Mrs Gee, 

Miss Marchetto, Mrs Goodwin, Mrs Haggett, Mrs Lane, 
Mrs Read, Mrs James, Miss Pye & Mrs Bradley 

   

Remember that you can follow us on  

Our School website - https://llangrove.hmfa.org.uk  - is linked directly to our School Twitter 

account 

https://llangrove.hmfa.org.uk/


 Dates for Your Diary  - Autumn 2021   

Monday 20th December – Wednesday 5th January 

Christmas holidays   

 Dates for Your Diary  - Spring 2022  

 

Tuesday 4th & 

Wednesday 5th  
INSET Days 

Thursday 6th  First day of the Spring Term (1) 

Monday 10th    Oak Class  

Session 1: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

Monday 17th    Oak Class  

Session 2: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

Monday 24th    Oak Class  

Session 3: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

Monday 31st    Oak Class  

Session 4: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

 

Monday 7th    Oak Class  

Session 5: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

Monday 14th    Oak Class  

Last Session: Please wear Forest Schools clothes to school, with wellies/outdoor shoes in a bag 

21st – 25th February      HALF TERM 

Monday 28th   First day of Spring Term (2) 

 

Tuesday 1st Oak Class Moving Targets at the Courtyard Theatre – Shows @ 4pm & 7pm  

Thursday 3rd  World Book Day 

 

Friday 8th  Last day of Spring term – 2pm finish  

Monday 11th – Monday 25th   EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 25th  
INSET day 

 

Dates for Your Diary  - Summer 2022  

 



 

Tuesday 26th  First day of Summer term (1) 

 

Monday 2nd  BANK HOLIDAY 

Thursday 12th  HMFA Football ‘Lower Key stage 2’ Tournament – TBC 

Monday 30th – 3rd June (including Queen’s Platinum Bank Holiday 3rd June) 

HALF TERM 

 

Monday 6th  First day of Summer term (2) 

Thursday 21st  
Last day of term  

2pm finish  


